



MEMBER GUIDE TO NEW PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

• Starts Thursday 26 July

• Parking enforcement Monday to Friday only

• Everyone gets three hours free in the main car park. No 

further action required but you must leave within that 3 
hour period


• If you want to stay longer, you need to register 
on the touch screen. But you must be on site 

and using the facilities

• If you park in the private lower car 
park near the entrance, you need to register at 

some point during the three hour period. 
Again, if you want to stay longer, inform the 
bar team; you must be on site and using the 

facilities.

• Cars should not be left overnight but if it was unplanned, 

see the bar team before you leave

• It is your responsibility to ensure you enter your reg 

number correctly

• Team Captains, or representatives can collate all number 

plates to be registered


